
 

ROTARY 

INTERNATIONAL 

DISTRICT 5170 

 

2570 N. First Street 

Suite 200 

San Jose, CA 95131 

 

 

Jeff Orth, 

District Governor 

2016-2017 

 

 

Olivia Poe 

District Administrator 

Phone: 408-273-4577 

Fax: 408-273-4555 

Website: 

www.RotaryDistrict 
5170.org 

Email: 

admin@Rotarydistrict5170.org 

 

 

 

August 31, 2021 

Dear Club Presidents,  

For one of your club members, the opportunity is here to take a bold, exciting step in 
Rotary Leadership. The District Nominating Committee is now seeking nominations for 
the office of District Governor Nominee Designate. The individual selected will serve as 
District Governor in the 2024-2025 Rotary year. 

The role of a District Governor is to lead, encourage, and equip other Rotarians in their 
leadership roles, and to provide inspiration and motivation to the clubs in the district.  
The District Governor Nominee Designate will train with Rotary International leaders, 
travel to Rotary International conventions, and as District Governor, visit with each 
one of the clubs in the District. This is an excellent opportunity for a member of your 
club to enrich his or her leadership skills; to encourage and be encouraged; to develop 
relationships with individuals throughout the District and throughout the world, and to 
exemplify the Rotary spirit of Service above Self. 

Each Rotary club may nominate one member for District Governor Nominee 
Designate. The individual must be a District 5170 Rotarian in good standing, who has 
served a full year as club President. To nominate an individual in your club, please: (a) 
fill out the attached nomination form, and (b) request your club’s nominee to fill out 
and provide you (or me) with the attached biographical information form and any 
optional personal/professional resume.   

Then please assure that all these items are sent to District Administrator Olivia Poe 
(admin@rotarydistrict5170.org) or to me prior to November 5, 2021. Interviews for 
the position will be conducted on Saturday, November 20, 2021, time and location to 
be announced.  All nominations will be handled in accordance with the bylaws of 
Rotary International. 

An informational workshop for those interested will be held on October 9, 2021. 
Please encourage curious members or potential candidates to attend. (Spouses and 
significant others are very welcome.) A panel of Past Governors will provide input and 
answer questions. 

If you have any questions on the nomination process, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me at cell 408-499-7310, business 408-842-2716 or email jeffmorth@gmail.com.  

Yours in Rotary Service, 

Jeff Orth 

 
Jeff Orth 
District Governor 2016-2017 
Nominating Committee Chair 2021-2022 
Rotary District 5170 
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